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Thank you to all who donated books for our library trolly, it has given a wider selection for our 
residents to choose from 

 

Visiting 

The government guidance 
changed on Monday 17th 
May 2021 allowing 5 
nominated visitors per 
resident. 

Please follow the link for 
further  guidance on Care 
Home Visiting 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publicati
ons/visiting-care-homes-during-
coronavirus/update-on-policies-for-
visiting-arrangements-in-care-homes 

Activities 

Our residents have had a 
great month with a variety 
of physical chair activities 
from throwing beachballs 

to dancing. It has been 
great fun.  

For residents who prefer a less 
strenuous 
activity 
have a 
choice of 
Arts and 
crafts. 

 

 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE 

MONTH 

Congratulations 
to Sarah who has 
been voted our 
Employee of the 
month for May 
2021 

Sarah received a 
certificate and a 
token of our 
appreciation. 

Well done Sarah! 

 

We have begun a 
fortnightly coffee 

morning for residents 
to come to the lounge 

and enjoy some time to 
talk and have an 

informal catch up with 
the team. 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Doris we 
wish her many happy returns.  

The gardens at 
Peasmarsh are really 
coming to life just in 

time for the warm 
weather 

 
 
We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 
 


